
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

December 5, 2011 

Vice President, Operations 
Arkansas Nuclear One 
Entergy Operations, Inc. 
1448 S.R. 333 
Russellville, AR 72802 

SUBJECT: 	 ARKANSAS NUCLEAR ONE, UNITS 1 AND 2 - WITHDRAWAL OF A 
PROPOSED REVISION TO EMERGENCY ACTION LEVELS USING NEI 99-01 
REVISION 5 SCHEME (TAC NOS. ME6719 AND ME6720) 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

By letter dated July 18, 2011, as supplemented by letter dated July 27, 2011 (Agencywide 
Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession Nos. ML 112000124 and 
ML 112082804), Entergy Operations, Inc. (Entergy, the licensee), submitted a proposed revision 
to the Emergency Plan (EP) Emergency Action Levels (EALs) using the Nuclear Energy 
Institute (NEI) 99-01 Revision 5 Scheme. 

Following these submittals, ANO identified changes that were found to be necessary to support 
proper implementation of the new EAL schemes, once approved. Accordingly, Entergy has 
superseded the July 18 and July 27,2011, submittals with a new application dated December 1, 
2011 (ADAMS Accession No. ML 113350317). As such the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission staff considers the previous submittals withdrawn and will open new TACs for the 
December 1,2011, application review. 

The NRC staff has ceased work on TAC Nos. ME6719 and ME6720. TAC Nos. ME6719 and 
ME6720 have been closed. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1480 or bye-mail at 
kaly.kalyanam@nrc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

(I){{/Vl Itj O'JCA(J ~IJ'f 

N. Kaly Kalyanam, Project Manager 
Plant Licensing Branch IV 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 
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